Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 1:00 PM

To: '‘Bob Clark-Riddell’

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Response to Site Assessment Report, Fuel Leak Case RO3216, 1244 2nd Avenue,
Oakland

Hello Bob,

I’'m just following up to summarize the information that we need after our review of and discussion on “Data Gap
Assessment Report,” dated July 11, 2016, in order to move the case forward. It is follows:

1. A determination as to why a reporting limit of 1800 pug/m3was used by the laboratory for naphthalene in its
analytical report.

2. Areview of naphthalene analysis that was done for soil and groundwater samples. Please include that data in
Tables 1 and 2 in the report.

3. A water supply well survey.

4. The depth of unsaturated soil beneath the building foundation.

Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks.

Anne

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org




